
 

Monday 12th May, 2014 

COOKING CLASS 

Dear Parents, 

 

It is 1/2A and 1/2B’s turn to participate in a cooking session in the kitchen. The students are really excited 
and are eagerly looking forward to this opportunity. We will need four parent volunteers from each class to 
assist in order to make the activity run smoothly.  
 
The kitchen time for 1/2B is 9.30 am this Thursday 15th May and 1/2A at 12.00 noon, if you are able to 
assist it would be greatly appreciated, your input is vital to the success of the program.  
Donations requested this week – caster sugar, coconut. 
 
Please let your child’s teacher know if you are able to help by Wednesday. 
Hope to see you there; thanks for your support.       

The cost of the cooking class is $2.00 per child, which will 
enable your child to participate. 

The Kitchen Garden Team 
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